
We are Glenn and Patricia Manson of Yamhill Oregon. I. Patricia have been a resident of Yamhill County 
for over 23 years and Glenn has been a resident for over 50 years.  
 
We the people want to choose who will represent us, we don’t want current politicians picking their 
voters to ensure they stay elected! Please create a non-partisan, independent free committee, similar to 
the one former SOS Dennis Richardson proposed, that would ensure a fair and transparent process and 
recognize the diverse voting populations in our state. 
 
Regards, 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Manson 
Yamhill oregon 
Daddeespattie@aol.com 
Sent from my iPhone 
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